
 
 

 
 

ANTAM Receives Alpha Southeast Asia Award 2023 
 
 

Jakarta, September 8, 2023  PT Aneka Tambang Tbk (ANTAM; IDX: ANTM; ASX: ATM), 
member of PT Mineral Industri Indonesia (Persero) (MIND ID) - the State-Owned Enterprise 
Holding of the Mining Industry, is pleased to announce that the Company has received 
award from Alpha Southeast Asia at the 13th Institutional Investor Corporate Awards 2023, 
which was held on September 7, 2023. 
 
ANTAM won 3 (three) award categories, namely 1st ranking of Best Senior Management IR 
Support, 3rd ranking of Most Organized Investor Relations and 4th ranking of Strongest 
Adherence to Corporate Governance. In the same event, ANTAM's Director of Finance and 
Risk Management, Mrs. Elisabeth RT Siahaan was awarded the Best CFO in Indonesia. 
 
ANTAM's Director of Finance and Risk Management, Elisabeth RT Siahaan, said: 
"The award is a form of shareholder trust in the Company's sustainable performance. 
In the midst of dynamic global conditions, ANTAM continues to strengthen its core 
business, and financial structure and implement strategic development plans with 
Good Corporate Governance (GCG) principle. This achievement to deliver solid 
returns to our shareholders  
 
ANTAM always carries out relationships with investors, through accurate and quality 
information disclosure. These efforts are expected to increase shareholder confidence in the 
Company. 
 
The Alpha Southeast Asia award assessment based on the votes by up to 586 investor and 
analyst in Southeast Asia region, including the United States and Europe, from January  
June 2023. The assessment focused on financial management performance, compliance 
with corporate governance, corporate social responsibility reporting and investor relations. 
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